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March 2019 

Hello Parents and Guardians, 

Happy March! Here are some exciting happenings on 
campus and some important information! 

T4 Progress reports 

Please communicate with teachers if you have any 
questions or concerns about your student’s grades! 
 
 
Shrek the Musical Junior 
Our amazing and  talented 7th and 8th grade 
Connections Academy students will be performing  
Shrek the Musical Junior​ ​in April! Tickets can be 
purchased online (see our school website) or at the door. 
Performances are as follows: 

Thursday, April 25, 7:00 PM 
Friday, April 26, 7:00 PM 
Saturday, April 27, 2:00 PM 
Saturday, April 27, 7:00 PM 

 
State Testing 
CAASPP testing will take place April 2nd through 12th! 
All 8th and llth grade students will be testing in math, 
English language arts, and science.  Please encourage 
your students to be well nourished, well rested, hydrated 
and on time for testing each day! 
 
WASC Visit Reminder 

Summerville High School will be hosting a visiting 
accreditation committee from the Western Association 
of Schools and Colleges on March 17th through March 
20th. During this visit, the committee would like parents 
to be available to meet with them at 5:30 PM on Sunday, 
March 17th . Please contact Kellene Ditler at (209) 
928-4228 ext. 232 or at ​kditler@summbears.net​ if you 
are interested in serving on this parent panel. 
 
Spring Break  is March 25-29! 
 
 

 
Spring Sports  
 

Our Spring Sports Season is underway! For schedules 
for the following Spring sports, please check the 
athletics page on the Summerville High website 
(​https://www.summbears.net​): 

● Boys’ Golf 
● Boys’ Baseball 
● Girls’ Softball 
● Tennis 
● Track & Field 

Rain may cause games to be cancelled and/or 
rescheduled. Please communicate with your students’ 
coaches and watch for changes on the sports calendar 
online!! 
 
Inclimate Weather Transportation Reminder 
When Inclement weather occurs, we welcome any 
student to ride the bus, as safety is our focus.  No bus 
fee, no problem. No student will be turned away!  We 
want our students to arrive safely! 
 
Budget Update 
A 2019-2020 Budget development special study session 
will be held on April 16 at 6:00 pm in the library. Any 
interested parents are invited and encouraged to attend. 
The current LCAP attached! 
 
Online Registration is coming!  
The Summerville Union High School district is excited 
to announce an online registration/data validation system 
for the 2019-2020 school year, powered by InfoSnap. 
This is a secure and green process which allows the 
district to verify all demographic, emergency, and 
medical information for your child prior to the start of 
the 2019-2020 school year. The system will also allow 
you to electronically sign the annual permission forms 
and district policies.  In short, this process replaces all 
the hard copy student registration and permission forms 
that your student receives in the traditional registration 
packet each summer.  When it is time to complete the 
online forms, you will receive a letter from the 
Summerville High School District with instructions! If 
you do not have access to the Internet, you will be able 
to contact your child’s GLC to make an appointment to 
use a school computer to complete the process. 
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